
19/05/2017 

MR David Martin 
35 / 880 Pittwater RD 
Dee Why NSW 2099 

RE: Mod2017/0106 - 894 Pittwater Road DEE WHY NSW 2099

As a resident and home owner directly impacted by and overlooking the development, I 
strongly object to the latest application to extend construction hours to 8.30pm weekdays and 
6.00pm Saturdays. The current construction times are already creating hardship for my family 
due to unbearable noise levels. We have a 5 week old baby and deal with constant loud 
construction noises and our build vibrates and moves at times due to the site works. The 
current allowed construction hours with weekday evenings, Saturday afternoon & Sunday 
peace and quiet due to the construction curfew is what we would expect in a fair and 
reasonable community. I strongly object to the developers request as it will create great stress 
and loss of sleep for my family and other residents in the neighbouring "Oaks" building. 

Sent: 19/05/2017 7:53:27 AM
Subject: Online Submission


